
Memorandum

To: Town Council and Mayor
From: Kim Stanton, Town Clerk
Date: October 3,2023

Re: Update on November 7,2023 Town Council Election

As you know, three (3) of six (6) Town Council seats are subject to election on
November 7,2023. Council Members and the Mayor each serve two-year terms.

At the close of this year's qualification period in August, six (6) candidates had submitted their
names for consideration.

They are:
William Arnold (incumbent)
Ken DeAngeles (incumbent)
Kevin Docherty (incumbent)
Michael Heller
Pete Luther

Matthew Squires

As of the date of this memorandum:

William Arnold has resigned from the Council and will not stand for re-election.

Ken De Angeles has withdrawn his name from consideration and will complete his term on
December 11, 2023.

Pete Luther has also withdrawn his name from consideration.

As a result, with three (3) open seats and only three (3) remaining candidates, Kevin Docherty,
Michael Heller and Matthew Squires will be sworn Into office on December 11,2023 without
the need for an election; which has been confirmed with the Martin County Supervisor of
Elections.

Council selections of a President and Vice President will occur at the December 11,2023 regular
Town Council meeting.


